
56360 North Werber Road Parking Restrictions  

There is a proposal to introduce parking restrictions in my area. The council published a 

leaflet claiming three reasons why they are doing this. 

Please provide the supporting documentation. 

Further information regarding the proposed parking controls, including how Committee will 

consider next steps, can be found on the Council’s Strategic Parking Review webpages. The 

Transport and Environment Committee report at: 

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/parking/strategic-parking-review-1/4  

details the results of the informal consultation and on-street parking surveys carried out prior 

to the design of the parking controls proposal. 

It should be noted that officers will review all consultation responses and collate them into a 

report to the Council’s Traffic Regulation Order Sub-committee. The Committee will make a 

decision as to how or whether the proposal should proceed, based on their consideration of 

the consultation results. 
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